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DCHC MPO State of the Region 2018 Report (5 minutes)
Felix Nwoko, LPA Staff

Attached is a draft of the DCHC MPO State of the Region 2018 Report. LPA staff requests that MPO
Board members review the draft and send comments to Felix Nwoko by January 30, 2019. The final
report will be presented at the February DCHC MPO Board meeting.

Board Action: Review the DCHC MPO State of the Region 2018 Report and provide comment to
staff by January 30, 2019.
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